
Dear Parents, 

  

We hope you and your family are having a wonderful summer vacation!  Like most parents, you 

are aware that while the summer months are a welcome opportunity for fun and relaxation, the 

break from school activities often causes students to experience a lag in learning upon returning 

to school in the fall.  Research has shown that summer reading loss is cumulative over time.  By 

middle school, students who lose reading skills over the summer have accumulated a two‐year 

lag behind their peers. 

  

The faculty at Aaron Cohn Middle School would love for you to encourage your child to read 

and we are offering an incentive to help motivate them.  Between now and the first day of school 

any student who reads 30 or more passages and successfully answers the comprehension 

questions will receive a prize during the first week of school.  Although 30 may sound like a lot, 

the passages are only a few pages in length and can be easily read in a short amount of time.  

  

Please have your child log on at https://digital.readworks.org/student and enter the CLASS 

CODE (see the list below to determine which code you will need to use). After entering the class 

code, scroll through the list of names and click on your name.  The current password is 1234 but 

please CHANGE the password to something else…anything you want but please make sure you 

can remember it (may help to write it down).  If you forget your password or have trouble 

logging in please email Denise Fox at fox.denise@muscogee.k12.ga.us. 

  

We look forward to seeing everyone soon and hope you enjoy the remainder of your summer! 

  

Remember to read, read, read. 

  

CLASS                                   CLASS CODE 

6th grader                          2K2EYK 

7th grade last name A-J   NXMKB2 

7th grade last name K-Z   BP6EHD 

8th grade                            QPMSHD 
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